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Heller Statement on October Unemployment
(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) responded to the October unemployment figures released by the Department of Labor today:

“I welcome news of more Americans finding employment, but as tens of thousands of Nevadans continue to look for work, more must be done. Any serious proposal should include policies that foster long-term private sector growth. A real jobs plan would rein in excessive government regulations, reform the tax code, implement a comprehensive energy plan and stop irresponsible government spending.

“Short-term, poll-driven stimulus plans may make good political talking points, but they don’t get Nevadans back to work. At a time when too many Nevadans are unemployed, the President and his supporters continue to recycle the same failed policies and are even proposing taxing American small businesses at a time when we need them to create jobs the most. After three years of stimulus plans, bailouts and job-killing government regulations, it is clear that Washington must move in a new direction to get Americans working again,” said Senator Heller. 

Unemployment dropped from 9.1 to 9.0 percent in October.  The Labor Department said the private sector added 104,000 positions, which were offset by cuts at all levels of government.  Still, there are 12 percent more federal workers today than there were when the downturn started in December 2007, according to the Bureau of Labor Statistics. Read more about today’s numbers here. 
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